
 
 
 

 
Help needed for the Friends of Highwood Winter Fayre 

on Saturday 9 December 
 
 
FOH are pleased to announce that the Winter Fayre will be taking place on Saturday 
9 December 11am – 2pm. 
 
As you can imagine, events like this take a lot of organisation - we need volunteers on 
the day to ensure that it is as successful as possible.  We are asking for as many 
people as possible to give an hour of their day so that all families are able to enjoy the 
Winter Fayre. 
 
If you can spare some time on Saturday 9 December, could you please complete the 
short form before Friday 24 November, which can be accessed by clicking here or 
using the link https://forms.office.com/r/4FbELPqeUi 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to e-mail 
chairFOH@highwood.wokingham.sch.uk 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Friends of Highwood 
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